February 28, 2020

| read that Total Renal Care wants to relocate 10 dialysis stations from the facility on Ingelside Drive in
Raleigh to a new location downtown. | hope that does not happen because:

i

I am 86 and have had three episodes of Nephritis, in 2002, 2016, and 2018. Medicines and diet have
kept me from needing dialysis, but if it ever becomes necessary | hope | can receive it at the Ingelside
Drive facility, which is 2.0 miles from my home, through manageable traffic instead of having to travel
approximately 15 miles to downtown Raleigh, through stressful | traffic.

Please keep the Ingelside Drive facility open.



